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March 22, 2017 

Dear  

Invitation to the 1975 Missionary Awards Ceremony and Reunion at UTS 

Forty-two years ago, in the Spring of 1975, our True Parents made two momentous decisions on the 
Barrytown campus of what would become the Unification Theological Seminary. They called together the 
best and the brightest members of the American movement to participate in two great initiatives: the 
establishment of the first UTS class, which graduated in 1977; and the training of candidates who had been 
chosen for the international missionary outreach to 120 nations. 

This Memorial Day Weekend, from Friday May 26, through Sunday, May 28, UTS and FFWPU are hosting an 
inspiring Awards Ceremony and Reunion for all 1975 missionaries and their families. We would like to invite 
you to join this special gathering, which will be held at UTS in Barrytown and then later at East Garden in 
Irvington, NY.  

We will start with dinner on Friday evening and gather again on Saturday morning to connect with old 
friends, share testimonies, hear news and learn about our new generations. We’ll break bread together, 
walk on Father’s trail, and pray and study in the newly-updated chapel. 

On Saturday afternoon, UTS President, Dr. Hugh Spurgin, and the Board of Trustees invite you to join the 41st 
UTS Commencement (Graduation) ceremony to be held in the Chapel at 2pm. In addition to the 
presentation of degrees to UTS Masters and Doctoral candidates, the special “Missionary Recognition 
Certificates” will be awarded at that time.  

The following day, Sunday, May 28, we will hold the grand opening of the Hyojeong East Garden Museum 
dedicated to the life and work of True Parents in the United States. Last year on December 6, True Mother 
cut the ribbon and offered a heartfelt prayer at the Dedication Ceremony.  Today, under the guidance of 
True Parents and the hard work of museum director Michael McDevitt and his team, the buildings are 
spruced up, the grounds manicured, and the first permanent exhibits are on display. We will travel down 
from UTS to attend the opening and take a special tour. Departures can take place directly from East 
Garden, but a further night of accommodation at UTS is available for those who are interested. 

You will be our honored guests during your stay, including two or three night’s accommodation at UTS, and 
all meals from evening dinner on Friday, May 26, through breakfast on Monday, May 29. If needed, 
transportation to East Garden on Sunday, May 28, can be arranged. To RSVP and to receive a link to the 
registration page, please email Michael Kiely, head of the Missionary Host Committee, at m@kiely.us with 
information for which nights you will need accommodations and for which meals you will be present. 

Once again, thank you for your many years of service to True Parents and God’s providence in America and 
around the world.  
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